
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           01 November 2017 23:43
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Brian McLernon
 
Name: Brian
Surname: McLernon

 
 
Message:
Ireland 2040 should be reconsidered to included Drogheda. As it stands Drogheda is not mentioned.  With
a population of 83000. it is crazy to think that an urban area of this size could be left out
 
--
This e-mail was sent from a contact form on National Planning Framework (http://npf.ie)
 

http://npf.ie/

